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Parent Week at a Glance 

March 4th - 8th 2024 

 

Hello Evans Parents,  
 
Please find attached information on some of the events happening at Evans this week:. 
 
March 10th – Start Daylight Saving Time (Spring Forward 1 Hour) 
March 12th – 8:30 Blue Herron Fieldtrip (Gatto, Matusiak, Pitcher) 
March 13th – 6:00 pm PAC Meeting (Library) 
March 14th – PAC Break the Rules Day 
March 14th – Term 2 Report Cards Sent Home 
March 15th – Wear Green Day 
March 15th – 3:00 pm School Closes for Spring Break 
April 2nd  – School Re-Opens from Spring Break 
 
 
Kindergarten Registration –For Fall 2024 is now open and spaces are filling fast. We would ask anyone who 
has a child who will be attending Evans or knows someone who has a child who will be attending Evans to 
please register as soon as possible so we can plan accordingly. You can access online registration here. 
 
PAC Break the Rules Day – See attached information. 
 
 

Have a safe and relaxing Spring Break !!! 
 

http://evans.sd33.bc.ca/
https://sd33.vivosforms.com/StudentApplication/NextYear
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